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Tuesday, 14 January 2025 

Chinese New Year Show / Celebrations Art Competition 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Some exciting news! We are giving pupils a chance to be part of the celebrations through the Chinese New 

Year Art competition. Pupils are asked to create an A4 sized picture for the Chinese Year of the Snake 2025. 

The Year of the Snake symbolises wisdom, intuition, and grace. Those born in this year are calm, strategic, and 

excel at overcoming challenges with patience and insight, and we can think of no better subject to open the 

exciting year of 2025. 

The pupils who submit the winning entries will receive a pair of tickets for the exhibition launch party. The 

Chinese New Year Show at the University campus, the date is yet to be confirmed, where the winning artwork 

will be exhibited. Pupils will also have the opportunity to win prizes, including gift vouchers, for their art 

entries. 

If you wish to enter the competition, please submit your artwork to the office by Friday 7th February 2025. If 

you are successful, your parent will be contacted with regards to receiving your tickets. 

I am looking forward to seeing your fantastic drawings or paintings. 

Good luck 

Miss Woffindin 
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